
 

  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Watermoor 
Celebrating a fantastic year! 

July 2023 

You can keep supporting us over the summer holidays! 

• Sign up to our cause at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofwatermoor/ 
And help us raise money through things you’re buying anyway – from groceries to 

clothes, holidays to Amazon essentials! 
 

• Join our school lottery at: https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/watermoor-

c-of-e-primary-school 

Cash prizes up for grabs, whilst helping raise crucial funds to support Watermoor! 

Thanks to your support, our small committee has 

raised a total of £6954.55 this year! 
 

Thank you for helping us create so many lovely 
memories for the children and families of Watermoor 
– this is just as important to us as the money we raise. 

We look forward to many more next year  
(all ideas welcome!) 

 

 
 

Giving back… 
• New globes and atlases to support geography lessons 
• Christmas pantomime trips 

• Sand pit, water play and other upgrades for the 
Fireflies (preschool) outdoor space 

• End-of-year ice cream van treat for the whole school 
• New litter pickers for the Watermoor Climate Club 

• Arts and craft supplies donations to the school 



 

 

 

2022 - 23 

Fancy helping make these sorts of activities possible next year? 
You don’t have to join the PTA or commit to any meetings! Ask to join our ‘Watermoor 

Volunteers’ WhatsApp group. This is the best way to find out about opportunities to help – 
from making cakes to running stalls, selling tickets, creating posters, sourcing prizes or just 

helping spread the word. There is no pressure – just do what you can when you can and it can 
really make a huge difference. 

Friends of Watermoor wish you all a wonderful summer break! 


